
Councillor Jane Kidd
Wheatley Hill and Intake Ward

Tel:  07954428726
E-Mail:  jane.kidd@doncaster.gov.uk

7th February, 2020

CORPORATE PLAN 2020-21 UPDATE

The Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee held a meeting on the 6th 
February,  2020 to consider the updated 2020/21 Corporate Plan.  I am pleased to 
confirm that Members supported the plan ahead of it being presented to Full Council 
on 5th March, 2020.

The Committee expressed the wish during discussion to assist and support the 
Executive with delivery of the Corporate Plan Imperatives and therefore, requested 
that the Executive give consideration to providing possible areas for review for 
Overview and Scrutiny to undertake during its 2020/21 Work Plan.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Allan Wiltshire, Head of Policy and 
Partnerships, for outlining in detail the information contained in the Corporate Plan.  

To conclude I would be grateful for a response by Monday 9th March, prior to Scrutiny 
agreeing its work plan for next year.

Kind regards,

Councillor Jane Kidd
Chair of the Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee

cc OSMC Members 
Cabinet Members
Damian Allen, Chief Executive
Debbie Hogg - Director of Corporate Resources
Allan Wiltshire, Head of Policy and Partnerships

Mayor Ros Jones
Floor 4, Civic Office
Waterdale
Doncaster
DN1 3BU

Dear Ros,
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